
To Promote Ethical Awareness, the Office Of Internal Audit & Ethics will be sending out a
quarterly newsletter. In this edition, we highlight Gifts. 

MAKE A DECISION AND TEST IT

ETHICS CENTRAL
Office Of Internal Audit and Ethics 

GiftsGifts
The Holiday Season is upon us! A Time for celebrations and gift

giving! Have you ever wondered what to do when offered an
 invitation or gift? 

The Code of Ethics prohibits Tribal Officials from soliciting or
accepting anything of value that could have a substantial and

improper influence on the performance of duties.

The rules of procedure provide guidance on Gift Giving and
Receiving. Nominal or inexpensive gifts such as a coffee mug, tin

of popcorn, or a t-shirt are not considered substantial. These
types of minor gifts are not prohibited. Athough you may still

choose to decline them to avoid even the appearance of
impropriety. 
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DEKALB COUNTY VOTERS
OVERWHELMINGLY VOTE TO
EMPOWER COUNTY ETHICS

BOARD

The voters of DeKalb County  
voted overwhelmingly on

November 3rd  to reform the
appointment process for the
county’s Ethics Board, giving

a board that had been
hobbled for the last two

years new life.

https://decaturish.com

Quarter 1 Due Jan. 15th

Quarter 2 Due Apr. 15th

Quarter 3 Due July 15th

Quarter 4 Due Oct. 15th

ETHICS IN THE NEWS
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Contact Us

Gift
Reporting

(800)-455-9014

ebci-oia.com

(828) 359-7030

https://decaturish.com/2020/11/dekalb-county-voters-overwhelmingly-vote-to-empower-county-ethics-board/

